Dawn Huntlex

From: Jackie Grinnell <JGrinnell@hefflaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 12:29 PM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: Support H5148

Dear Sir or Madam:

| support the bill to help develop a coherent plan for statewide access and to make internet service providers
accountable. We are desperate for solutions apart from Cox on Aquidneck Island.

Jacqueline Grinnell
Portsmouth, Rl



